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I am writing in opposition to SB1153 

It threatens Oregon's ability to manage water efficiently and responsibly through the 

use of water rights transfers atzaxtime when new water rights are not available.  

The water rights system is already struggling to allow the flexibility that the farmers 

need to be successful. Please do not and more layers of bureaucracy to an already 

failing system.  

Vote no on 1153 


